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	Department
	Department of Human Resources and Civil Service

	Preparer
	Pamela Mehrmann (412-255-8887)

	Standing Committee Representative
	Janet Manuel
	Type of Legislation
	Contract Authorization


Description of Legislation
Legislation authorizing Professional Services Agreement and/or Contract with McClelland Legal Search for executive search and recruiting services for City’s currently vacant Chief Solicitor position.  McClelland Legal Search was one of three respondents to the RFP issued by the City and was found to be the most appropriate and cost-effective vendor for the City’s needs of identifying and obtaining a qualified employee for this position.


	Total Cost
	$ 22,500.00

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☒ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
11101.109000.55.55305.2018

Additional Operational Costs
None

Impact on City Revenue
None

Attachments

